
Freedom of Information Act Notice

Public Act 563 of 2014 made significant changes to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA),
which become effective July 1, 2015. Please see the links below for documents relating to the
Freedom of Information Act.

Questions regarding the Freedom of Information Act may be directed to:

Charter Township of Fenton
Attn: Thomas Broecker, FOIA Coordinator
12060 Mantawauka Drive
Fenton, MI 48430
810-629-1537
tbroecker [at] fentontownship.org

Freedom of Information Act Procedures and Guidelines
Freedom of Information Act Public Summary
Public Inspection of Records Policy
Freedom of Information Act Request Form

http://www.fentontownship.org/clerk/page/freedom-information-act-notice
http://www.fentontownship.org/clerk/page/freedom-information-act-procedures-and-guidelines
http://www.fentontownship.org/clerk/page/freedom-information-act-public-summary
http://www.fentontownship.org/clerk/page/public-inspection-records-policy
http://www.fentontownship.org/clerk/page/freedom-information-act-request-form

